
Welcome back to the second academic year  of Blooming Greens School 2017/2018.  

The unforgivable pouring rain showers on Monday the 11th of September gave a  
drenching welcoming initiation to our children....  

A smart turn out in the new school uniform complimented the red carpet.  
Fantastic to have children back to school...after the  four week Summer school fun 
learning programme. An exciting chapter; to see the children moving up!  

Blooming Greens is delighted to welcome back our children as well as new intakes, 
bringing our current roll count to 94, an accolade to our parents who have stood by 

watching us grow. Thank you. 
 This new academic year will embrace an extended learning programme which will 
run from 3.00 - 4.00 pm. It will provide an opportunity for pupils to catch up and 

step up, as well as address all subjects within the curriculum.  
A keen focus will be on the year five pupils this academic year, to prepare them for 

the opportunity of participating in the Common Entrance examinations for 2018.  
 The school's website now displays the year’s curriculum overview for core subjects 
alongside foundation overview topics for the term. The scheme of work, as per 

school policy remains within the school. 
 Once again, the school is on a ground breaking campaign for healthy eating  habits.  

Classes will display a health chart and pupils will earn house points for additional 
healthy food with their snack/lunch. 
We urge parents to continue this drive with the school; providing a piece of fruit on 

a daily basis. Throughout the academic year, the school will promote exclusive fruit 
days and water drinking days, to encourage health awareness.  

Please be reminded that, pick up tags should be collected at reception; if you do not 
already have one. Do note, children will  not be permitted to leave the premises 
without verification or justification of identity, this is as per the school safety 

policy. Still on a safety note, children should only wear stud earrings to school. 
The school now has a well stocked library with a robust array of books thus, the 

drive  for literacy; a positive reading culture is on-going. Parents do endeavour to 
read with your child at home, it goes a long way to build their confidence and skill 
in the right direction. Encourage reading- sign the reading log. 

"The smallest step in the right direction leads to being the biggest step in your life" 
 The school implores parents to monitor homework and use the communication 

book to share immediate concerns. For any pressing issues regarding your child's 
progression or otherwise, please book an appointment to meet with  management. 
 On a final note, the school would like to welcome all parents, to an informal coffee 

morning in the school auditorium on Saturday the 23rd. of September; the forum 
will provide an opportunity for parents to meet with staff and management, from 

10.00 - 11.00am prompt.  
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Word of the Week 

‘Excel’ 

    Friday, September 22nd , 2017 

 Independence day 
(Holiday Mon. 2/10/2017) 

27th of Sept  
Tri-Feed Forward 

Assessment  
Test  

Coffee Morning 
23/09/2017 
10 – 11am 
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Easter Parade Invite 

 

SUSAN House   = 37 

JOSEPH House  = 41 

KINGS House     = 24 
BLOOM House   = 22 

New Academic Year 2017 / 2018 

Pupil Induction 

Summer School 


